
 

Here we will endeavor to bring you up to date with some of the events, etc. that did and will 
be happening in Encore. 
 

 
 
 

It was with great regret that at our May meeting we had to say good-bye to long    
time Steering Committee member Bob Foglia.  Our Steering Committee members 
had a pleasant lunch with Bob & his wife to say good-bye and let him know how 
much he would be missed.  We wish Bob much happiness in his future endeavors.   

Although Bob will be greatly missed, he has left Brenda Maxwell Presnal as his very competent 
replacement.  “WELCOME” Brenda!  We look forward to a long and productive association 
with you in Encore. 
    
 
Our yearly meeting took place this year on June 6th with Blueberry Mt. providing the ice cream.  
The meeting was in the form of an Ice Cream Social.  Everyone seemed to have a good time; 
any comments should be directed to the Steering Committee.   
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TRAVEL TIME 

  
In May we also had a very enjoyable trip to our NYS Capitol in Albany.  Members spent the 
morning learning the history of the Hudson Valley at the museum and had a guided tour of the 
capitol after lunch.  It was an excellent trip and we thank Linda Sullivan for her hard work putting 
the trip together. 
Be on the look out for our fall trip to the home of Mark Twain in Hartford, CT.  SPOILER ALERT!  
There is a rumor Mark Twain’s butler, George, will be joining us for lunch. 

 
 

 
 

Speaking of our website … we unfortunately lost the “brains” of our web site when Chris 
Godwin moved south last year.  Unfortunately, that left the site unattended for quite some 
time.  We apologize for the inconvenience but are pleased to announce we have Eric Grove 
from SUNY Orange IT Dept. coming on board to bring us back up to speed.  Eric hopes to have 
all the necessary updates done soon.  “WELCOME”, Eric, we look forward to working with you. 
 
We would like all our Encore members to know, as members of Encore you may use the SUNY 
Orange library & pool when they are open and NOT in use by the college.  Any questions you 
may have about Encore, our programs or trips, please speak with any of our Steering 
Committee members or call the office at 845-341-4896. 
 

HAVE A SAFE & HAPPY SUMMER! 
 
 
 

 

This Photo by 

Our Fall 2019 schedule has been set with a variety of classes from 
games to history to physical activity.  Class schedules and 
registration forms will go out in August.  Enrollment will be at that 
time.  The schedule will also be posted on our web site. 
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